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Item 5  NYM/2019/0697/FL 
 
Consultations 
 
Others – Additional comments have been received from The Residents Group as follows: 
 
The architect and agent for the original scheme has confirmed to them that no rear (north) 
elevation was submitted with the original application because no alterations were proposed 
to that elevation and that he was never instructed to incorporate any windows in the north 
facing roof of the development. 
 
The distances to the neighbouring properties should have no bearing on the fact that these 
rooflights are unauthorised and a deliberate attempt to circumvent planning laws. The 
distance from the rooflights to the neighbour’s garden where he spends a great deal of time 
is actually only 3 feet.  
 
(Photographs have been submitted showing the neighbour's garden during the 
spring/summer months when it is well tended). 
 
 
 

 


